
JUDGE HECTOR ACUNA 

FRANZ BACKUS & EVELYN OWEN 

THANK YOU TO OUR MAJOR SPONSORS: SARGENTO, THE SARTORI COMPANY, MASTERS GALLERY 
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2024 PICTORIAL  ~ PLYMOUTHARTS.ORG 

S
U
C
H
E
R 
M 
A 
N 
 

M
A
L
O 
N 
E 
 

D
U
O ROBERT & PHYLLIS HOOPMAN  

2024 GALLERY SPONSORS: 
FRANZ BACKUS 

CONRAD & BARB BARROWS 
ROBERT & PHYLLIS HOOPMAN 

MASTERS GALLERY 
PAUL SARTORI MEMORIAL FUND 

SARGENTO 
SARTORI COMPANY 

20/20 VISIONS 
VAN HORN AUTO  

WISCONSIN BANK & TRUST 
AWARD WINNER: JOE STANKE 

 

JUDGE  
BONNITA BUDYSZ  

ALIVE IN THE ARTS AWARD WINNERS:  
 

Best of Show: Joe Stanke, New Berlin 
1st Place: Mark & Sylvia Mondloch, 

Random Lake 
2nd Place:  Christine Miller, Whitewater 
3rd Place: Natalie Fortuna, Sheboygan 

 
 

Merit Awards:  
Kristine Hinrichs, Milwaukee 

Pat Kroth, Verona 
Patrick Robison, Elkhart Lake 

Jeff Stern, Madison 
Don Urness, Cedar Grove 



 

Mary and Dick Fellenz 
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8 exceptional groups who have generously              
donated their time over the years were pre-
sented with certificates: Deb Heberlein/Visual 
Arts Team; Dan Rizzi/Paint the Towns; Pamela 
Bronk/Spring Art Tour; Barb Zirwes-Nysse/PAC 
Singers; Mary Calvey/Shamrocks Show; Kerry 
Kraemer/Tom Clegg/Celtic; Patty & Tim Talen/
Youth Theatre Co.; and Keith Abler & Friends. 

Pamela Bronk  Deb & Greg Heberlein  Daniel Rizzi  

Tim & Patty Talen, PAC President Richard Strong, and Donna Hahn  
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Barb Zirwes-Nysse 
Director PAC Singers  

Rachel Stoyke, flute 

Jacob White & Scott Bunyea of                    
White Bunny Sound & Lighting  

PAC Singers Musicians: 
Dave Zabel,  Beth Bartelt, Mykael Lengling  

April 20-21, 2024 
Tom Armstrong, Piano  

Mary Fellenz, Piano 

Mike Popelka, songwriter  
Thank you to our Sponsor 

Paul Sartori Memorial Fund  

THE CAST OF CELTIC FOLK:  Tom Armstrong, Tom Clegg, Julie Henze, Kerrylynn Kraemer,  
Mykael Lengling, Roy Schwab, Rachel Stoyke,   Ramona Tritz, Steve Vogt.  

Dean & Bonnie Jaeger 
Sound & Lighting Techs  



Plymouth Arts Center Singers Spring 2024 

Thank you Dr. Jason Meinhardt Orthodontics or sponsoring the 
 Kids’ Dinner again this year.  
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Special thanks to Meinhardt Orthodontics for 
sponsoring the KIDS’ dinner again this year.  Dr.  
Jason Meinhardt’s quote from his website:  “I was a 
member of Kids from Wisconsin in the 2010 and 2011 
seasons and continue to support them each year 
when their show comes to Sheboygan County. 
Check them out when they come to town if you've 
never seen a show, you won't be disappointed!” 

Kathy Arbuckle, Julie Armstrong, Tom Armstrong, Beth Bartelt, Linda Bartlelt, Clare Bartz-Peitsch, Melissa Bischoff, 
Roger Dulmes, Dick Fellenz, Mary Fellenz, Kendra Ford, Mike Gartman, Stewart Hasek, Jenny Hau, Jen Henschel,                  
Forrest Kahl, Kelli Kelchen, Ali Kuhn, Al Kraemer, Kieran Kraemer, Kerry Kraemer, Louisa Kraemer, Janet Lammers, 
Mark Lau, Vickie McCabe, Lorena McKerrow, Amanda Mlinaz, Tom Ott, Scott Overby, Mike Popelka, Barb Ramm,               
Maryann Robinson, Judy Sander, Mitzi Schwertfeger, Barb Shircel, Carol Skowlund, Ann Marie Stinehelfer Rachel 
Stoyke, Denise Vanderkin, Ruth Van Sluys, Alicia Zabel-Nicolaus, Dave Zabel  

http://kidsfromwisconsin.org/


Pianist Katie Christensen  
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ELLA JOSEPHS & CHRISTINA PRINGLE  

PAC Hosted!  
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Ladies: Kathrine Gentine, Emma Heinen, Lily Goedeke, Ella Josephs, 
Alli Schwartz, and Tia Grucelski. Gents: Max Halle, Cole Anhalt, 
Bennett Josephs, Devin Shircel, Carson Anhalt, and Jacob Gruttner.  

NOAH VERHASSLET, SOUND & LIGHTING  
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The Jazz Crawl Silent Auction is a very important part of our fundraiser! Thank you to our                 
generous sponsors, all the silent auction donors/buyers, and to everyone who helped in any way!  
Special thanks to Cindy Haase, our executive assistant, who diligently worked with all the donors.  
We thank all the volunteers who helped with Jazz Crawl set up and tear down, wristband sales, 
bartending, organizing, delivery, cleaning, and so much more!   
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10TH ANNUAL SPRING ART TOUR COORDINATED 
BY PAMELA BRONK  



TOM & PAUL  

SOUND CELEBRATIONS’ ANNUAL CONCERT/FULL HOUSE  

Best of Show 
Award  

Children’s Art Teacher  & Paint Night 
Instructor, Mary Starnitcky 

Kathy & Paul Sartori , “One of their best concerts ever! “ 
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YTC Directors: Patty & Tim Talen  

PAC’s 8th Collaboration with Youth Theatre Company  

Sponsored by:  



Sargento Presentation/Mozzarella Demo at the Cheese Festival-2023 

The Plymouth Arts Center participated in seven downtown  
and chamber events and collaborated with 11   other non-
profits groups and organizations  to bring programming  

to the greater community.   
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Snow White and the Seven 
Endings Traveling                     

Summer Camp by Theatre 
For Young Audiences,                  

Directed by Student Meg 
Bemis was held on the PAC 

Green June 29th. 

MILL STREET FESTIVAL 
PLYMOUTH HOLIDAY PARADE   

 



Kristia Wildflower 
PAC Docent Coordinator 

Paul Sartori 
PAC  

President-Elect  

Event Coordinator, Dan Rizzi, and his family & friends.  

Board Member, Dr. Scott Peschke, 
Kathy & Paul Sartori  

JUDGE 
MICHELLE 
RICHESON  Supporting sponsors: Ken Jay Fiedler Excavating, Kars Garage-Cascade, 

Allechant Boutique, Roadside Bar & Grill, Racers Hall, Pleasant View  
Realty, Suchon Funeral Home, City Club, Fudgieknuckles 

Winning Artists: Jason Prigge, Best of Show; Hector Acuna, 2nd place; Keary Kautzer, 3rd Place; Stephen 
Wysocki, Best of Fall Colors; Paula Hare, Best of Historic Town; Dan Rizzi, Best Business Interior; Linda Boehlke, 
Sunshine Award. Merit Awards to: Max Janairo; Laura Fuller, Alan Eickberg, and Chuck Ausavich.  
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THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR EDUCATION PROGRAM!  

ADULT  

AND  

KIDS  

STUDENT 
ART 

SHOW 

2024 

BARBARA & DAN GARTON  
LORI BERINGER  

GROVER FAMILY FND. 
KRISTIN & GREG STREHLOW  
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Very special thanks to Lee Gentine for generously sponsoring our stunning outdoor Christmas decorations!  



THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING PLYMOUTH ARTS CENTER!   
www.plymoutharts.org  ~ 920.892.8409 

PAC Board: We were pleased to welcome Thomas Reil to the PAC Board of Directors 
in 2024. Tom Reil is the President of the Waldo State Bank. He grew up in Elkhart 
Lake and attended Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah High School. He earned his BBA in                 
Finance from UW Oshkosh and attended UW Madison's Graduate School of Banking. 
After working 4 years at First Wisconsin in Fond du Lac and 13 years at F & M Bank 
in New London, he joined Waldo Bank in December 1999. Along with his role as 
Waldo State Bank’s President, Thomas is also a director of the Wisconsin Banker                 
Association, an organization that supports banking related issues, advocacy, and                   
develops training programs to unite all Wisconsin Banks for the betterment of their 
communities. He was also the Treasurer and a 16-year board member of the Plymouth 
Chamber of Commerce as well as serving numerous community organizations. 

Thomas Reil, Waldo State Bank  

Plymouth Arts Center is proud to be a member of:  

ELKHART LAKE CHAMBER  
SHEBOYGAN FALLS CHAMBER  

Richard Strong, President  
 

Thomas Slater, Vice President 
 

Adam Mason, Secretary/Treasurer 

Barbara Barrows 
Barbara Garton 
Robert Hoopman 
Dr. Sherry Joseph 

Linda Laible 

Dr. Scott Peschke 
Thomas Reil 
James Sutton 

 
Donna Hahn, Executive Director 

2024 PAC BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

We are pleased to announce a brand new                   
dedicated Gift Shop website was created 

by our Executive Assistant, Cindy Haase.  
You can now enjoy convenient                      

online shopping featuring artwork                  
created by our talented Member artists!  

Visit:  
www.plymouthartsgiftshop.com 

THANK YOU KEN PANNIER! 
For donating your professional photography services and for ’ALL’ the 
fantastic photos!  Your generosity is so greatly appreciated. 

THANK YOU JERRY GARTNER! 
Special Thanks to Jerry Gartner of  Gartner Technology in Sheboygan 
for his expert IT services and for helping us with numerous projects.    

WE THANK OUR DEDICATED PAC STAFF FOR THEIR ASSISTANCE AS WE CONTINUE TO FULFILL OUR MISSION:                            
Cindy Haase, Executive  Assistant; Liz Higgins,  Education Coordinator,  Michelle Richards, Bookkeeper, 
Jackie Jarvis, Grant  writer;  Kyle Johnson, Administrative Assistant,  Richard Fellenz, Maintenance.  

THANK YOU MORAINE GARDENS & MASTERS GARDENERS! 
Special thanks to the Master Gardeners for sharing their time and                
exceptional talent maintaining the PAC gardens.  They are beautiful!  
More special thanks to the Nowicki Family and Moraine Gardens for   the 
exquisite outdoor potted plants that enhance the PAC all year long.  We 
are most grateful for your support.  


